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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: January 15, 2015 
Re: MSA Staff Comings and Goings 
 
We are pleased to welcome Amy Siciliano as Senior Administrative Assistant to the 
MSA team.  Amy comes to the MSA from the private health care sector.  She will 
provide additional support to the MSA team in a variety of ways, including meeting 
coordination and the maintenance of the MSA website. 
 
As Amy joins the team, two long standing members, Richard Penn and Guang Dai have 
left the MSA to pursue other opportunities.  Richard and Guang both joined the MSA in 
2011 and have made important contributions to the MSA’s work since that time.  We 
wish them all the best in their future endeavors. 
 
In the coming weeks we will be seeking suitable candidates to join the MSA. 
 
Harry Chandler 
 


